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commentletters

From: amaraloaks <amaraloaks@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 8:30 PM
To: commentletters

Lets hold  off the vote until we see the winter rain and snow number. Please !! 
 
Steve Amoral 
143 Red Ridge cart 
Folsom  calif 
 
 
Sent on a Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® III 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


